
The First Selectman’s Advisory Committee for 
People with Disabilities invites you to celebrate 

25 years of positive change! 
 
Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) 
25th ANNIVERSARY CELEBRATION 
 
Monday, July 27 at 10:00 a.m. 
Town Hall Meeting Room (First Floor) 
101 Field Point Road, Greenwich, CT 
 
Happy 25th Birthday Americans with Disabilities Act!  
 
ADA guarantees that all people are treated equally and fairly in all 
areas including jobs, housing, transportation and physical access. 
 
The spirit of the ADA gives all Americans the ability to pursue their 
dreams and contribute their talents and abilities to their 
communities.  
 
The First Selectman’s Advisory Committee for People with 
Disabilities in Greenwich exchanges information with Town 
employees, businesses, and agencies within the Town concerning 
the Americans with Disabilities Act so each and every Greenwich 
citizen may enjoy full access to all that Greenwich has to offer. 
 
Happy Birthday ADA and each and every Greenwich citizen. We 
embrace you for who you are and your unique gifts and abilities! 
 
Birthday cake will be served. 
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